
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of West Park’s drainage improvement project in fiscal year 

2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of West Park, located at 1965 South State 

Road 7, West Park, FL 33023.  

 

The funding would address critical stormwater water projects in the City of West Park, Florida. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress  

 


